Genevieve Scharback

From:

Forests Ontario <do-not-reply=forestsontario.ca@mail235.atl221.rsgsv.net> on behalf

of Forests Ontario <do-not-reply@forestsontario.ca>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 12, 2017 3:00 PM

To:

Genevieve Scharback

Subject:

Ontario's Green Leaf Challenge Continues This Fall!



The Ontario Government and Forests Ontario have invited

Ontarians to celebrate Ontario's 150th birthday by taking part in the Green Leaf Challenge and helping us reach our goal to plant 3 million trees across the province.





Let's keep the momentum going! If you haven't already, now is the time to upload your tree planting numbers. Here are two ways to submit your tree planting results:

 Register your organization and count your trees at greenleafchallenge.ca.

OR

 Download and fill in our bulk uploader, and send to Stephanie Prince (sprince@forestsontario.ca) to add your trees to the total.



PLANTING EVENTS

Add your planting events to the Green Leaf Challenge calendar

As one of our trusted partners, we invite you to submit your fall planting events to be listed in the Green Leaf Challenge event calendar.

Click here to access our Resources page and select "Submit an Event" to add your event to the calendar.

If you have questions about adding trees to the counter or adding events to the calendar, contact Stephanie Prince by email or by phone at 1-877-646-1193 ext. 225.

Please share this email with other groups that planted trees this spring so they can also report their results.

Forests Ontario will publish a press release in November to wrap up the program, so please be sure to add your trees by November 6th.

Earn these badges by contributing today!